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In 2014, Bardahl was appointed as a cosponsor of the LeMay-America’s Car Museum
located in Tacoma, WA. Bardahl has also
participated in their Pacific Concours
d’Elegance events and advised what fluids
to use for the restoration of a 1963
Studebaker Avanti project.

The gallery showcases cars remarkable for
their speed, technology and design, as
well as their importance to car culture.

The museum spotlights America’s love
affair with the automobile and is
designed to preserve history and
celebrate the world’s automotive culture.
The spacious 165,000 square foot facility
displays over 300 cars, trucks and
motorcycles from private owners,
corporations, and the LeMay collection.

The building also contains gift shops,
restoration shops, lecture halls,
galleries, a banquet room, and a
restaurant.
The LeMay’s intuitively knew the power of
their collection and feared that it could
be lost unless they ensured that it would
be preserved.

Harold and Nancy LeMay amassed the
largest privately owned collection of
motor vehicles and related memorabilia in
the world. At its peak, the LeMay
Collection numbered in excess of 3,000
vehicles and thousands of artifacts.
The collection is broadly American and
spans the 20th Century demonstrating both
the dominance of the American auto
industry during that period, as well as
the American experience with the
automobile and its impact on our culture.

It became their dream to ensure their
marvelous collection would be kept intact
and housed in a beautiful museum so that
everyone could enjoy these amazing
vehicles and appreciate the great role
that the automobile has played in
American history.
Bardahl is proud to be a sponsor and the
official lubricant and additive supplier
to the museum.
So when in Washington, be sure to make
your way to LeMay!
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